Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Under the Freedom of Information Act I would like to ask for statistics on the following:
1. How many cremations did your crematorium(s) perform in 2019?
1,838.

2. How many of these cremations opted not to hold a service (also known as direct cremations) at your crematoria in 2019?
72.

3. What is your current price for a standard funeral with a service held at Midday on a weekday including all relevant charges (environmental fee/medical referee fee/etc)? 
£870.

How many minutes long is this service allotted as standard?
60 Minutes.

4. What is your current price for a direct cremation with no service including all relevant charges (environmental fee/medical referee fee/etc)?
£550.

5. Do you charge any fees in addition to the standard cremation fee such as environmental fees, medical referee fees, improvement fund fees? If so, how much are these?
No.

6. Do you have any refrigerated storage? If so, for how many deceased?
No.

7. Do you currently fine those who overrun their allotted service times? If so, how much are fines and what was the total sum of fines in 2019?
No.

8. Do you currently or are you considering running the local authority's own funeral service?
We are considering.

9. What was the surplus/loss for crematorium and/or cemetery operations during the last fiscal year?

Crematorium and cemetery surplus 2018/19 £1,282,344. Please note this is direct revenue expenditure/income surplus only and therefore does not include any capital expenditure, central establishment costs (i.e. HR, finance, legal, procurement etc) or other corporate costs (i.e. property, fleet transport).

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

